
From: Gupta, Aloke
Sent: 5/4/2012 1:42:37 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Meeting re Bid Evaluation

Actually, I won't be in SF on Tue next week. I appreciate you trying but we can leave it for 5/14. it will 
be fine. Thanks.

Aloke Gupta
California Public Utilities Commission
o: 415.703.5239
e: aloke.qupta@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Fri 5/4/2012 1:38 PM 
To: Gupta, Aloke
Subject: RE: Meeting re Bid Evaluation

Great. Let’s plan on 5/14 but I will also check with Todd on whether he could make Tuesday of next
week work. Would that date work for you?

Thanks,

Meredith

From: Gupta, Aloke [mailto:aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2012 11:05 AM
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: RE: Meeting re Bid Evaluation

I appreciate the effort.. Ideally, it would have been nice to meet before the 5/11 get together. However, let's still 
plan for 5/14. Thanks.
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Aloke Gupta

California Public Utilities Commission

O: 415.703.5239
aioke.gupta@cpac.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml
Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2012 9:37 PM 
To: Gupta, Aloke
Subject: Meeting re Bid Evaluation

Aloke,

Would 5/14 at 4:00 work for the meeting to discuss bid evaluation? I apologize that the proposed meeting is not 
sooner but his schedule is tough between now and then. If that time does not work for you, I will find other 
dates/times.

Thanks,

Meredith
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